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Director Keogh,
I am very troubled by the listing of Big Creek and part of The Buffalo River on the 303d impairment
list.  I feel like the reason for this impairment must be sought out and stopped now. The location of the
C&H Hog Farm was a mistake from the start. This listing on the impairment list shows that. The Buffalo
River provides many, many jobs in the area. The hog factory is destroying these jobs and our only
National River. This is shameful.
This must be reconciled. Farms can be moved.
Thank you,
Glenda Allison
Berryville
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